
   
 

   
 

 

We acknowledge that our water is sourced from Shoal Lake 40 First Nation. We are gathered on 

Treaty One land, les terres sur lesquelles nous sommes rassemblés aujourd’hui font partie du 

territoire traditionnel des peuples Anishinaabeg, Ininiwak, Anishininiwak, Dakota, et Déné, et de la 

patrie de la nation métisse de la Rivière Rouge. 

  

We stand with the Indigenous community and commit to building an ongoing process of 

reconciliation, collaboration, and resurgence. Nous restons déterminés à travailler en partenariat avec 

les Premières Nations, Inuit et Métisses dans un esprit de vérité, réconciliation et collaboration. 

_____________________________________________ 

Tuesday Announcements – December 17 
Day 1 

 
 
Don't miss Reality Check's Dance Extravaganza! Wednesday at lunch in the center gym. Only $2.00 
to see this once in a lifetime show.  
Are you interested in getting involved in basketball and earning volunteer hours? We are offering 
Basketball Score Keeper Training for students who want to help out at our school’s Grade 9, Junior 
Varsity, and Varsity home games. The training will take place today during lunch on in Room 
211W. By completing this training, you’ll be qualified to score keep at basketball games, and the 
hours you work will count toward your school volunteer credit. If you have any questions or need 
more information, please see Mr. Ahow.  
 
Intramural Pilo Polo starts on Jan.13th.  Sign-ups start Dec.19, Dec. 20, Jan. 6 & Jan. 7 outside of 
the centre gym at lunch.  All teams must have 8 - 10 people.  
 
It's our Winter Solstice Feast this evening. All are welcome to join us at 5pm in the Commons for 
food, music and dancing!  
 
Congratulations to the boys hockey team who defeated CSLR by a score of 4-2.  Colby Armstrong, 
Marco Pimentel, Nick Besyk, and Jacob Chaytor all recorded goals for GC.  Sebastien Aguiar picked up 
the win. 
 
 
 


